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Elsen, Nikki

From: Elsenn@cityoflacrosse.org
Subject: FW: Letter of support for ordinance change 

 
From: Natalie Rooney <simplyswell@icloud.com> 
Sent: Monday, December 11, 2023 2:59:24 PM 
To: Schwarz, Rebecca <schwarzr@cityoflacrosse.org> 
Subject: Letter of support for ordinance change  
  
*** CAUTION: This email originated from an external sender. DO NOT click links or open attachments unless you 
recognize the sender and know the content is safe. *** 
 
 
City Council members, 
 
I want to show my support for the potential change in the chicken ordinance. I have chickens, and I am a firm believer 
that there are so many benefits to having them. Having chickens allows me to feed my family. However, as a family of 
four, having only five chickens makes it difficult for us to have enough eggs for each day. There are so many great 
benefits such as using their manure as fertilizer, reducing food waste by feeding them kitchen scraps, and creating 
communities with your neighborhood. Nearly everybody on my block has commented on how much they love my hens! 
I believe that raising the limit would make a huge difference for families who depend on their eggs for food. Thank you 
for taking the time to consider this movement for more freedom. I am excited to see what the future holds! 


